UNITE AGAINST

CAR PARKING CHARGES

COMPLETE ONLINE SURVEY NOW
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SURVEYMONKEY.COM/R/V5Q@9ZM7

Letter overleaf



Dear Residents,

On September 18, 2024, Surrey Heath Borough Council will
debate our petition, which has garnered support from over
1,800 residents and Councillors. This petition opposes:

1.Reduction of the free parking period in pay-on-foot car
parks from 1 hour to 30 minutes introduced by the Lib Dems
2. Increase in parking tariffs, including season tickets, across
all chargeable car parks.

3. Introduction of parking charges at Country Parks, including
Frimley Lodge and Lightwater Country Parks.

These proposed changes negatively impact local businesses,
community life, and residents' wellbeing.

To ensure our community's voice is heard, please complete a
brief online survey. Your feedback will help me present a
strong case to the Council.

SCAN QR CODE TO TAKE SURVEY

surveymonkey.com/r/V5Q9ZM7

Your participation is crucial, whether you can attend the
meeting or not. Let's make sure our community’s concerns are
addressed.
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Thank you for your support.
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Best regards
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Attieh Fard - attiehfard@gmail.com
Surrey Heath Resident and Petition Organiser



